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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF BLANCO 

PROPOSED ORDINANCE REGULATINGSHORT TERM RENTALS 
 

The City of Blanco, City Council will hold a Public Hearing at. 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, May 10, 2022, at the Gem of the 

Hills, 2233 US Highway 281, Blanco, Texas regarding approval of a proposed ordinance regulating short term rentals, and 

imposing a related permit fee and penalties (including a fine) for noncompliance, More information on the proposed 

ordinance is available on the City’s website, at www.cityofblancotx.gov, or at City Hall  The City encourages citizens to 

participate at this public hearing.  Citizens unable to attend this meeting may submit their views to Laurie Cassidy, City 

Secretary, at Blanco City Hall.  Persons with disabilities that wish to attend this meeting should contact City Hall to 

arrange for assistance.  Individuals who require auxiliary aids or services for this meeting should contact the City at least 

two days before the meeting so that appropriate arrangements can be made. For more information in Spanish, please 

contact Olga Gamez at 830-833-4525 or send email to: citysec@cityofblancotx.gov. 
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